

19th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

CHRISTMAS PHOTOSHOOT

Bax and Me Photography are coming into school on Friday 3rd November 2023 to do a Christmas Photoshoot for pupils at our school. Children may bring in a change of clothes, eg Christmas outfits/pyjamas for the photoshoot.

As always buying school photographs is a matter of parental choice and not compulsory.

If you would like your child to have their photograph taken, please book this via:

https://baxandme.gotphoto.co.uk/login

Code: XMAS23

Parents must adhere to the following:

- Complete the pre-registration form for each child (details above)
- If sibling shots are required, parents must ensure that the sibling box is ticked and enter their name/class
- Deadline for pre-registration is <u>02/11/2023</u>
- If children ARE NOT pre-registered with Bax and Me Photography by the 02/11/2023, photographs will not be taken at this time.

Once you have pre-registered, you will receive a direct link to your child's images via email.

All orders will need to be placed directly online with the company. Orders will be delivered to school (free of charge), alternatively for a postage fee/quicker delivery they can be delivered to your home address.

Yours sincerely



TERESA SKEGGS

Executive Headteacher.



Headteacher: Mrs T Skeggs Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Massey

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG

Telephone: 01438 233900 Fax: 01438 233901

Email: admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk Website: www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk





































